
  



LENTIL FESTIVAL 
SHUTTLE 

 

Pullman Transit will operate a special shuttle to 
help those looking to get downtown and 
participate in the Lentil Festival this year. This 
shuttle will operate in addition to our regular 
Wheat and Lentil routes, and it is designed to 
facilitate park & ride at the following locations: 

- Living Faith Church. 
- Walmart. 
- Safeway. 

 
The shuttle will run with an average frequency of 
about 20 minutes, depending on the traffic. Hours 
of operation will be: 

- Friday, August 19, 2022, from 5pm to 10:00pm. 
- Saturday, August 20, 2022, from 11am to 6pm. 

 
Riding this special shuttle is free, but please also 
check out online the schedules for our regular 
Friday evening and Saturday routes: Wheat and 
Lentil routes. Wheat provides service from Military 
Hill and ApartmentLand, every 45 minutes. 


